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Abbott Library Foundation Members — Mary Danko - Ex-officio, Walt 

Goddard, Luke Gorman, Shannon Martinez,  Anna Miner , Jean 

Molloy, Lynn Smith, Harry Tether, & Terri Jilison White  

New Abbott Library To Open In Late Summer  

 The steel is up, the walls are framed and by the time 

you receive this newsletter there will most likely be a roof, 

complete with skylight. As with all projects, we’ve hit a few 

obstacles, but we remain on target and on budget! 

 Thanks to the outstanding collaborative efforts of 

the Town of Sunapee, members of the Abbott Library Foun-

dation, the Abbott Library Trustees, Architect Peter Tennant 

and, of course, the Trumbull-Nelson Construction Company 

working through this tough winter, our new library is slated 

to open late this summer.    
 Recently, the stone for the foundation, the roof tiles, 
and vinyl siding colors were selected with nature's landscape 
in mind.  Soon, carpeting and other fixtures will be final-
ized.  It will be a beautiful building and a gem in our         

community. While we reached our fundraising goal to build 
the library, it is never too late to continue supporting future 
library projects!   

 

Mary Danko Abbott Library Director/  
New Library Oversight Committee  

& 
Anna Miner Abbott Library Foundation Board/ 

New Library Oversight Committee 
 

Donation Wish List For Our New Library: 
Woodland Creature Chairs for Children’s Area 

Heavy-duty, roll-style Laminator 

Art display wall system 

End Panel Interactive for Children’s shelving 

Large screen for New Hampshire Room 

Aquarium & Stand 

Garden boxes 

Please contact Mary at 763-5513 or director@abbottlibrary.org  

if you can help out. 

Luke Gorman 

New Abottt Library Foundation Member 

Why did you choose to live in Sunapee? I grew 

up in New London and love the area! Also, my 

wife and I were looking to move out of Boston  

area and I now live about 8 minutes from the 

ski area which is an added benefit!  

Anna Miner 

New Abbott Library Foundation Member 

What are you up to currently? My husband and 

I recently moved to the area full-time and are 

proud owners of the  Morgan Hill Bookstore! 
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A library is a cherished place for children and adults alike to gather and be whisked 

away on adventures. 

 For me, the new Abbott Library sym-

bolizes our community’s dreams, discoveries, 

and pursuit of knowledge. 

 My name is Jean Molloy and I have 

been entrusted to make sure that the New Ab-

bott Library will serve those in-

tentions for our community.  As 

a resident of the Sunapee area for 

almost 35 years and a member of 

our extended business communi-

ty, it is imperative for me to see 

that our children, grandchildren 

and future generations to come 

have an opportunity to partici-

pate and enjoy the new Abbott 

library.  

 We are so proud to have met our ini-

tial fundraising target and are so appreciative 

for all of your support.  We ask however, that 

you continue to support our endeavors whether 

it be through an annual gift, naming opportuni-

ty for a friend or family member or by going to 

our website www.AbbottLibraryFoundation.org 

and clicking on the “Donation” tab.  

 As you are aware, the construction is 

underway and I am pleased to be able to say 

that through a generous donation we just added 

radiant floor heating to the underground work.   

However, we need to raise an additional 

$15,000 for the controls to fully 

complete this project and it would be 

a tremendous help to raise the funds 

while the process is underway.   

We are doing our best to make this 

the best library possible and hope 

that you will join our efforts. We 

look forward to seeing you at our 

Site Visit on Saturday, May 31st.  We 

will send you more information 

about this event as the date approaches. 

 The Abbott Library relies on the gen-

erosity of supporters like you.  We are indebted 

to you for your donations and hope that you 

will continue to support this vital piece of our 

community. 

 

  Jean Molloy 

BE A PART OF 
SUNAPEE’S 

FUTURE 

We invite you to visit our 
new Library on  

Saturday, May 31st  
during our  

Site Visit from 1:30-3:30.   

 
You can follow the progress of 
the building by looking at the 

construction photos posted on 
the library website.  Go to 

www.AbbottLibrary.org and go to 

the tab marked, “New Library“ 

Abbott Library Foundation 

PO Box 66 

Sunapee, NH 03782 

Our Library 

http://www.AbbottLibrary.org

